
 
 

March 21, 2020 

 

As you are aware, on Friday, March 20, 2020, Governor Pritzker issued a new Executive Order 

2020-10 requiring all Illinoisans to stay at home (with limited exceptions) from Saturday, March 

21, at 5 p.m. through April 7, 2020.  

 

The order specifically states individuals may leave their residences to engage in outdoor activity 

such as walking, hiking, running or biking and may go to public parks and open outdoor 

recreation areas if they comply with the Social Distancing Requirements defined in the order 

-  but playgrounds must close. 

 

So as per this Order, all Park District playgrounds are closed to public use until further 

notice. 

 

When important information is known, we will continue to update this website accordingly. 

Please note that the Park District website www.worthparkdistrict.org will be the only website in 

which any information regarding COVID-19, closings, cancellations, etc. will be communicated.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and continue to wish you and your family well during this 

time. 

 

 

 

Robert M. O’Shaughnessy, CPRP 

Director of Parks and Recreation  
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